
ETON CONSERVATION AREA ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Dear Mr. Hope, 

re: 26 Steele's Road - 2014/1366/P and 2014/2894/P 

In addition to the members' letter to you, from Peter Beardsell, dated 10 May, we feel very 
strongly that approval of these applications could set an unhappy and dangerous precedent for 
further roof extensions. The thought of roof terraces with deck chairs and parasols along these 
old conservation area roofscapes is appalling and completely unacceptable, and these 
applications should be refused. 

Best regards, 

Sture Rydman 

Eton CAAC 


